
  

 

 

Public Advisory 

03.01.2022 

Misleading information on few online news platforms: CBSE advises public to 

follow official website only 

 

It has been noticed that a few online media platforms are circulating incorrect information 

and confusing audiences, using expressions such as Breaking News about major exam 

pattern changes in class X and XII, Term 2 Board exams.  

It is clarified in the interest of students that the Board had announced the changes in 

exam pattern (mentioned in circular number 51, dated 5th July 2021). Term 1 exams have 

already been completed and the format of exams for Term 2 is also mentioned in the 

same circular.  

Public is therefore advised to only check official website https://www.cbse.gov.in for latest 

and authentic informations. 
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